
 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

The Board of Directors of SG Allied Businesses Limited is pleased to present the Quarter Financial 

Statements of the Company for the period ended March 31, 2024. 

FINANCIAL RESULTS 

The performance of the company during the year under review has been on track of growth. The Company 

has reported the gross profit of Rs.30.366 million, whereas, net loss reported Rs. 5.967 million in current 

period March 31, 2024 as business activities of SG Allied Businesses Limited is growing, management is 

hopeful of increased sale of the company in future. 

During the period, under review, the Company has suffered a loss of Rs. 5,967,005 whereas, for the 

corresponding period the loss was Rs.9, 205,130. The accumulated loss as on March 31, 2024 stood at Rs. 

774,949 million. 

FUTURE OUTLOOK 

Alhamdo Lilllah The Financial result show a healthy trend as sales from vertical farm, Mushroom 

Production, Cold storage and other area of businesses are getting additional revenue specially in 

Mushroom after production started in March 2024 with solving of technical issue and marketing efforts 

Inshaa Allah Company’s revenue can be expected to increase substantially. 

We expected that company will break even or will have profit in one or two Quarters Inshaa Allah.  
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